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Public Notice 
 
 

 

 

 

 

To: Citizens of Evansville and All Other Interested Parties    

From: City of Evansville  

Date: January 15, 2020 

Re: Blight Elimination Program- Notice of Hearing 

 
The City of Evansville applied to Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority’s (“IHCDA”) Blight 

Elimination Program (“BEP”).  Recipient received a Blight Elimination Program award. Working in conjunction 

with Y & E Inc., Wade Flake and IHCDA, we intend to acquire and demolish the following residential structures 

should the Recipient have adequate surplus funding within its award:  

306 Ridgeway Avenue 

415 N Barker Avenue 

The goal of the Blight Elimination Program is to reduce the number of blighted and abandoned homes in our 

community and neighborhoods. We believe the acquisition and demolition of these structures will stabilize 

neighborhood property values, prevent avoidable foreclosures, and assist us in our efforts to keep our 

community and neighborhoods safe. We invite you to attend a public hearing at 8:30 am, Wednesday, 

January 22, 2020 in Room 307 of the Civic Center Complex at 1 NW MLK Jr Blvd, Evansville, IN to discuss the 

Blight Elimination Program.  

If you have questions about the properties listed in this Notice, please contact Jane Reel at 812-436-7823.  If 

you have questions about the Blight Elimination Program, please feel free to visit 

http://www.877GetHope.org/blight.   
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